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Spanish Conversation Class Returns to 

 Davis Branch Library 
 

(Woodland, CA) – The Mary L. Stephens Davis Branch Library, located at 315 East 14th Street in 

Davis, welcomes all interested individuals to classes to practice their Spanish. A volunteer leader will 

answer questions and individuals may discuss a variety of topics with one another. 

 

This ongoing group will meet regularly every Thursday at the Davis Branch Library from 6:00 p.m.to 

7:00 p.m. 

 

The first meeting is on Thursday, June 1. 

 

This free program is presented by the Yolo County Library. No reservations are required and all are 

welcome to join. For more information, contact Patty Valdovinos at (530)757-5578 or at 

Patty.Valdovinos@yolocounty.org. 
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